PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

11 October 2022

Excellency,

I have the honour to share herewith the summary of the high-level meeting of the General
Assembly to mark the commemoration of the thirtieth anniversary of the adoption of the
Declaration on the Rights of Persons Belonging to National or Ethnic, Religious and Linguistic
Minorities, held on 21 September 2022, at United Nations Headquarters.

This summary, which is prepared pursuant to operative paragraph 27 of General Assembly
resolution 76/168, captures key aspects of the remarks and statements of Member States and
Observers, representatives of the UN system and other stakeholders. It is intended to assist
Member States of the United Nations to chart the way forward and recommit their engagement to
fully protect of the rights of minorities, as expressed in the Declaration adopted 30 years ago.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Csaba Korosi

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers of the United Nations
New York



